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5775-B Glenridge Drive, Suite 410
Atlanta, Georgia 30328

Tel: (770) 350-0608 Fax: (770) 3560-7997
www.setowers.com

November 22. 2005

Mr. Marvin Webster

Environmental Corporation of America
1375 Union Hill Industrial Court

Suite A

Alpharetta, Georgia 30004

Dear Marvin;

I am writing to thank you and Environmental Corporation of America (ECA) for your diligent
efforts during 2004 and 2005. Our records indicate that ECA completed environmental and
regulatory documentation on approximately 50 tower sites for Southeast Towers over the past
year.

ECA’s expertise has helped Southeast Towers avoid potential environmental and regulatory
issues. In addition, when regulatory issues do arise, your staft'is quick to provide analysis of
possible solutions that keep our projects on track. ECA’s reputation and relationships with the
various SHPOs, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (FWS) offices, and Tribes have certainly
benefited Southeast Towers.

We believe that ECA understands how critical it is to our business that we meet time
commitments made to our customers. ECA’s thorough biological reports addressing protected
species concerns have been very well received by FWS officials, which allowed us to obtain
approvals more quickly. Thank you for the contribution your team has made toward our success.

Sincerely,
-'."}.‘ 7 :
AL e
Carrie L. Khj‘j(
President



